DILLER COMMUNITY FOUNDATION FUND

Date
Firstname Lastname

Company

Address

City, State Zip

Dear Ms. Lastname:

I am writing you today to introduce you to the Diller Community Foundation Fund. As an affiliated fund of the Nebraska Community Foundation since 1999, we have been using local charitable giving to make the Diller/Odell area one of the best places in Nebraska to call home. 
Nearly all our assets, totaling more than $750,000, are permanently endowed. Each year a portion of the investment earnings are used to support important community projects and programs while the endowment continues to grow in perpetuity. This means that gifts to the Diller Community Foundation Fund go on giving and growing forever. 
We hope you will remember the Diller Community Foundation Fund as a potential beneficiary for your clients who are seeking tax-wise solutions through charitable giving. As an affiliated fund of Nebraska Community Foundation (NCF), a 501(c)(3) organization, all gifts to our Fund are tax-deductible to the full extend provided by law. 

NCF’s director of advancement and gift planning, Jim Gustafson, has helped Nebraska’s professional advisors arrange more than $50 million to benefit hometowns across the state. He will be happy to provide you with professional assistance if you have a client who is considering giving back to the Diller/Odell area through the Diller Community Foundation Fund. He can be reached at (402) 323-7341.
I have enclosed some information about different methods of arranging a tax-savvy charitable gifts. Please do not hesitate to contact me at (PHONE NUMBER) if I can provide additional information about the Diller Community Foundation Fund. I encourage you to learn more and watch our video at www.nebraskahometown.org/give/diller-community-foundation-fund.

Thank you for your consideration,

Beth Roelfs

Chair

Diller Community Foundation Fund 
